
 

                                 

                                                                                                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 1st February 2024  
 
 
Dear Year 4 Parents and Carers,  
 
As part of our Religious Education curriculum, all children visit a different place of worship each year. This year, 
the Year 4 children will be visiting the Southgate Progressive Synagogue on Wednesday 21st February 2024.  
They will be leaving school at 9.30am, use public transport and return by lunchtime.  By visiting a range of places 
of worship, our children gain a better understanding of religions around the world and religions within our 
community.  
 
As this is a ‘Regular out of school activity’ and planned to support children with their understanding of Religious 
Education, we would expect all children to attend this trip, unless they have already been withdrawn from all RE 
sessions.   
 
Individual permission from parents is required as this trip requires use of public transport.  If you have concerns 
about your child attending this trip, please email office@suffolks.enfield.sch.uk by Friday 9th February so that a 
meeting can be arranged to discuss them with you. 
 
At this meeting a plan will be put in place for your child to either support them with the trip, make alternative 
arrangements for education on that day or to allow your child to work at home and to carry out online activities 
based on the planned trip.  
 

 There is no charge for this trip.   
 

 As children will be walking to the local bus stop they will require suitable footwear and waterproof coat 
if needed. 

 

 The children will be returning to school in time for their lunch. If school lunch please ensure this is pre-
booked on SchoolGrid.. 

 
Please complete and return the permission slip below. 
 
Kind regards,  
Year 4 Team 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ------------------ 
 
Please complete and return to the class teacher/office by FRIDAY 9th FEBRUARY 2024 
 
I give my child (name) _______________________ permission to attend the school trip on 21st February 2024. 
 
 
Signed (Parent) ________________________________________________ 
 
 

  

 SUFFOLKS PRIMARY SCHOOL 
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